
Serve on the Pine-Richland School Board

Dear Community,

The Pine-Richland Board of School Directors would like to invite interested members of the community to
consider serving as a school director. Due to the resignation of a school board member, there is a
vacancy available for residents residing in Region 1 (for more information see voting regions and/or map
here). Contact the board secretary if you are unsure of your voting region.

When seats become available on school boards, the board is charged with appointing a person to fill that
seat until the next municipal election, which will take place this year. This appointment would be for the
remainder of the term, expiring on December 5, 2021.

To qualify for the available seat, the applicant must be at least 18 years of age or older and a resident of
the district for at least 1 year. Candidates should also have an appreciation of the importance of service to
the community, and a desire to guide, collaborate, and work with a team. An ideal candidate would
elevate the board values of professionalism, engage with the team, and collaborate to support the district
mission and vision. To learn more about the Pine-Richland School Board, access our website. To find out
more about serving as a School Director, click here for information from the Pennsylvania School Boards
Association.

The Pine-Richland School Board will begin accepting applications for this position immediately. You can
access the application and instructions by clicking here. Email your completed application to the board
secretary, Mrs. Barbara Williams at boardsecretary@pinerichland.org or hand-deliver your application to
the District Office, located at 702 Warrendale Rd. in Gibsonia, PA 15044 no later than noon on April 26,
2021.

It is expected that the board will conduct public interviews and nominations for this seat on Tuesday,
April 27, 2021, at 7 p.m.

We look forward to hearing from you.

-The Pine-Richland School Board

Visit our website
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